Schmitt Woodland Hills Brings You....

The

Family Ties Newsletter

March 4, 2024

No More Positive Test Results

"At Least for the Time Being"

As of Friday March 1st, we are officially no longer in "Outbreak Mode". All restrictions are lifted and masks are not required of visitors who enter the building. However, until we are completely out of the influenza season a supply of hospital grade masks will be kept at all our entrances and we encourage all visitors to wear masks when they come to visit.

No Additional Positive Tests

As always, thank you for your cooperation!

February Birthday Honorees



JoAnn Schmitz 94 Years Young February 10th Happy Birthday
Ursala Cejpeck
February 4th
No Photo Available



"Kindness can transform someone's dark moment with a blaze of light. You'll never know how much your caring matters." ~ Amy Leigh Mercree

More February Birthdays



Dorothy Dobrzanski Beautiful at 94 February 6th

> Pamellia Panos Living it Up at 67 February 24th



Rest in Peace

It is with a great deal of sadness that Schmitt Woodland Hills announces the passing of our long time Chaplain and Activities Department staff member, Pastor Craig Peach. He will be missed by everyone he touched throughout his years at Schmitt Woodland Hills and beyond. His obituary from the Stafford Funeral Homes is reprinted below.

Pastor Craig O. Peach

May 9, 1952 - February 25, 2024

Rev. Craig Peach, Pastor of the Lone Rock Community Congregational Church since 1988, went home to be with the Lord on Sunday, February 25, 2024. Funeral services will be held on Saturday, March 9, 2024 at 11:00 A.M. at the Lone Rock Community Congregational Church with visitation starting at 9:00 A.M.

Rest in Peace Pastor Peace—You will be missed!

